CITY OF WABASH

Scott A. Long, Mayor A Stellar Community
Northern Indiana Mayors Roundtable March 16, 2020
NIMR Sponsors
Good Morning all,

In light of the COVID-19 restrictions that are in place, including the Honeywell Foundation
closing their facilities for 30 days, I believe it best to cancel the Wabash Mayors Roundtable
on March 27,

I am sure that you all are dealing with the same issues I am in your communities, and this is

a very fluid situation to say the least! I suspect that we will end up cancelling the April
Roundtable as well after viewing the CDC’s latest recommendation of gatherings no more than
50 people for the next 8 weeks.

We all shall overcome this in due time, I for one look forward to some sense of normalcy very
soon.

Vendors will be contacted regarding the sponsorship checks we have already received in the next
few days.

Sincerely,

St

Scott A. Long
Mayor
City of Wabash
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